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CIR/26/19-20 Date: 21.08.2019

Dear Parents,

We are happy to announce that the Pre-primary section will be conducting Fancy Dress Competition on Thursday 29th,
of August 2019, to celebrate Krishna Janmasthami.

Parents are requested to kindly send their children dressed as Krishna / Radha. Our Learners should be able to speak
three to five sentences on whe they are dressed as.

Note: No gold or expensive ornaments to be worn by your child.

Best regards,

Principal
Tattva School




